
 

 

March 25, 2021 
 

 
Refer to:  

 4040000 
 

  

                                                 
 
This letter is in response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request to 
the Alcohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau (TTB) dated December 20, 
2020.  You are requesting a copy or printout of the YouTube Creator's Page for 
TTB, “which shows nonpublic videos on the Bureau's YouTube account.” 
 
We conducted a search of files within TTB for records responsive to your request 
and identified one page which is being released in its entirety.   
  
Please note we are charging no fee for processing your request.  If you have any 
questions regarding this letter, feel free to contact Quinton Mason, TTB 
Disclosure Officer, by telephone at (202) 882-9904 or by e-mail at 
TTBFOIA@ttb.gov, and reference FOIA number .  
 

Sincerely, 
 
   

 
 
 

 
Enclosure(s):  As stated 
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The Black Vault
The Black Vault is the largest online Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)
document clearinghouse in the world.  The research efforts here are
responsible for the declassification of hundreds of thousands of pages

released by the U.S. Government & Military.

Discover the Truth at: http://www.theblackvault.com

This document is made available through the declassification efforts 
and research of John Greenewald, Jr., creator of: 

http://www.theblackvault.com



